
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Fw: opinion for plan 65M-3808
Date: February-28-22 11:51:34 AM

From: Bo Zheng > 
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2022 11:48 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Fw: opinion for plan 65M-3808

Hello Committe of the whole members,

This letter is for express my views of point regarding the plan 65M-3808 submitted by 8940
Bathurst Street Limited, under the files OP.21.024 and Z.21.048.

Those high rise building will give more pressure to local roads and bathurst/Rutherford that's
why I am not happy with the plan.

Thank you for considering my concern in your ruling.

Regards,

Resident of  Starwood Rd,

Bo Zheng
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